
BIS-AITP New Student Meet and Greet 
 

On the first Wednesday of Fall 2018 Semester, August 29th from 6pm to 8pm, the BIS Club-

AITP Student Chapter held a “Meet and Greet” to welcome new students into the BIS Program 

and invite them to the AITP student club. This session introduces new students to current AITP 

members, business information systems faculty and recent alumni of the BIS program who are 

now working at a variety of area companies such as Travelers, Cigna and General Dynamics. 

During this social event, new students learned about BIS-AITP club activities and the career 

options that the BIS related career field offers, while enjoying pizza, soda, and fruit in the Dean’s 

Conference Room. Most importantly, new students gained insight from alumni working in the 

BIS field and current upper-level AITP members and BIS students who have completed BIS 

internships at area companies including Cigna, Travelers, Yale Medical Center, End Game 

Strategy, RCN Capital Financial Group, the Mohegan Sun Casino and more in this come and go 

event.  

 

  

 

 


